
QUESTION NO 1 By Councillor Lang for answer by the 
Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 24 November 2022 

Question (1) Following the conclusion of the ETRO processes, is it his

expectation that a standard TRO consultation process will

be undertaken for making any of the 'travelling safely'

schemes permanent?

Answer (1) 

Question (2) What communications plan is proposed in order to alert

residents to the need to submit comments to the 'travelling

safely' ETROs within the first six months?

Answer (2) 


